KANSAS STATE 1 Office of Faculty Senate
UNIVERSITY

RESOLUTION: 3/14/17 K-12 Teachers

The Kansas State University faculty commends the Kansas legislature's
reconsideration of the removal of the due process policy for termination of K-12
teachers. We are confident that the previous tenure policy is crucial for the
hiring, morale, and retention of the best teachers, as we encourage our students
to enter the profession, just astenure as been similarly crucial for making K-State
aworld class institution of learning.
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